
RENHOLD PARISH COUNCIL 
 

30 King William Close 

Kempston 

Bedford, MK42 7BA 

 Tel: 01234 841835 

24
th
 September 2012 

Anne Grant, 

Editor, Renhold Village Magazine 

Renhold 

Beds MK41  

 

 

Dear Renhold Village Magazine, 

 

Thank you for all the information you provided to the Parish Council and your  

detailed application to the Parish Council on behalf of the magazine.    

 

The Finance Committee discussed the application at their meeting recently and felt it 

appropriate to award a grant of £1750 towards the production costs of the magazine.  

It was also felt that following a very competitive quote for the Annual PC report that 

it may be beneficial for the magazine to seek a quotation from Bedford Borough 

Council Reprographics Department (Anne Warren) as they had been significantly 

cheaper. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Lizzie Barnicoat 

Renhold Parish Clerk 


